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TALE-LITE 
September 2014 

 

*REMINDER* 
  

ATSSA GOLF! 
  

Tuesday September 9, 2014 
 

NOBLETON LAKES GOLF CLUB  
Hwy 27, Nobleton, ON 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TEE OFF TIME: 9:30 A.M – SHOTGUN START 

SCRAMBLE BEST BALL FORMAT 
Note:   Soft Spikes are mandatory! Jeans are not allowed on the Golf Course. 

 
GET  YOUR  TICKET/S  NOW!!  

Go to: www.atssa.ca & click on ‘Golf Tournament’ 
TICKETS:- $160.pp for golf, cart & dinner; $140. for ATSSA members; $65. for dinner only. 

 
Tickets are limited to the first 240 golfers-first come first served basis-so reserve 
your foursomes now!   
To assist in making for a successful tournament, we are again inviting 27 of our 
supporters to sponsor the 27 holes. Please contact Bryan Sibbald at 905-302-5470 
 

(Next regular General Meeting - October 14, 2014) 
 

http://www.cfms-atssa.ca/
http://www.atssa.ca/
http://nebula.wsimg.com/3af4f28f29e62c9eabf3148d3b9ec70a?AccessKeyId=FCA10DEE655A253FF6AF&disposition=0&alloworigin=1
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DOWN THE ROAD 
 

 Tuesday, Sept 9 – GOLF – ATSSA – Nobleton Lakes 
 Tuesday, Oct. 14 – GENERAL MEETING - OPEN  
Contact Brian Sibbald (905-302-5470) for sponsorship opportunities 
 Tuesday, Nov. 11 – GENERAL MEETING -  hosted by Mack 
Trucks 

 Tuesday, Dec. 9 – GENERAL MEETING & Christmas charity event 
SPONSORS! - Want to address the ATSSA membership of Fleet Managers as an 
individual or group of companies?...Contact Brian Sibbald @ 905-302-5470. 
 
 
 
 
GENERAL MEETING – June 10th 
 
We had a nice evening hosted by the Canadian Fleet Maintenance Seminar and by 
Ottawa based ZEC Lubrication Inc.   
 
John Georgantopoulos, Sales Development Manager with ZEC, reviewed benefits of 
ZEC’s Lubrication products.  Currently in collaboration with the University of Ottawa, 

the main focus of the company is in the development and production 
of additives for engines of all fuel types including transmissions, 
gearboxes, hydraulic systems, automotive air conditioning systems 

and greases.  John reported that their APM-PRO products are free from chlorinated 
paraffin’s, PTFE, sulfur, phosphorus and Petroleum Barium. For more information on 
ZEC, please contact John Georgantopoulos at: 613-454-1870. Thanks again, John, for 
a nice and informative evening. 
 

Members of the ATSSA and the CFMS executive then reviewed and 
finalized the details regarding the CFMS held on June 18, 2014. Included 
in the review was the very attractive provision whereby “Regular” 
ATSSA members (i.e. Fleet Maintenance Supervisors) qualify to attend 
the CFMS at no charge!!! 

 

 

 

 

http://www.atssa.ca/sponsorship.html
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MEMBERS! 
Attend an executive meeting…check us out…participate in 
how we can enhance our ATSSA and CFMS organizations! 
 
 
 

ATSSA EXECUTIVE & TORONTO CHAPTER 
2014/2015 

 
 President……….(BoM) Dan Cushing (R) 416-346-3294 

Vice President….(BoM) Paul Sarju (R) 905-878-7040 
   Treasurer………(BoM) Ed Roeder (R) 905-476-9829 
.........Acting Treasurer (BoM) Dave Cook (R) 519-396-5219 
               Secretary……....(BoM) John Dixon (R) 416-289-5000 
……..Assistant Secretary (A) Jason Grins (R) 416-526-5006 
Program Chairman Brian Sibbald 905-302-5470 
Membership Chairman Daniel Smart 416-995-1211 
..........Assist. Memb.  Open  
Membership Growth Chair. (A) Derek Mayer 647-388-8680 
Associate Chairman  Dave Drummond 905-515-7485 
……..Assoc. Vice Chair. Vic Wintjes (R) 416-802-7475 
Safety, Health & Welfare Chair. Wallace Boustead (R) 416-398-4167 
Education & Training Chair & LAC Paul Sarju (R) 905-878-7040 
Technical Committee Chair Al Thompson (R) 416-289-5000 
…….Assist. Tech. Comm. (A) Open  
Publicity Chair. (A) Manan Gupta 905-487-1320 
Tale-Lite Editor (A) Peter Devenish 905-849-7393 
……..Assistant T-L. E. (A) Al Thompson (R) 416-289-5000 

 
Program Committee 

Guido Groppini (A) 905-564-5404 Peter Kohar (R) & (A) 416-622-0723 
Dave Drummond (A) 905-515-7485 Wallace Boustead (R) & (A) 416-398-4167 
    

(BoM) =  “Board of Management” for the ATSSA  
(A) =  “Appointed” positions – (All others are elected) 
(R) = “Regular” (or “Full”) = category of membership 

    
ATSSA WEBS:  www.atssa.ca 
14 Broomfield Crt.               www.cfmseminar.com 
Brampton  ON  L6Z 1T5 EVOLVING! 
E-mail: info@atssa.ca  E-mail: tale-lite@cogeco.ca 
Fax: 905-846-7613 Editor:  Peter Devenish 

 

 

mailto:info@atssa.ca
mailto:tale-lite@cogeco.ca
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CANADIAN FLEET MAINTENANCE SEMINAR 
June 18, 2014 

Paradise Centre, Concord 

A well tendered Trade show; three panels of well known industry experts imparting 
their extensive knowledge; a rousing keynote address; good meals; cumulating with 
the ‘Fleet Maintenance Manager of the Year’ award – all made for a high octane and 
rewarding Seminar.  All the more reason to have anticipated a better attendance.  As 
usual a great deal of effort and professionalism went in to the production of this CFMS 
for which we are all most appreciative! 

 
FLEET MAINTENANCE MANAGER OF THE YEAR 

2014 
 

LLOYD DEMARCHANT 
 
Congratulations to Lloyd DeMarchant on being awarded the Volvo Trucks Canada Inc. sponsored 
‘Fleet Maintenance Manager of the Year’ at the CFMS on June 18th, 2014!  This award has become 
one of the most prestigious acknowledgments of outstanding individuals in our industry. Steven de 
Sousa, National Fleet Service Manager for Volvo Canada, presented the award at the dinner.   
 
In his remarks, Steven stated that on behalf of Volvo Trucks Canada and the CFMS executive, he 
would like to thank everyone for attending the banquet and sharing in this presentation of the 
Canadian Fleet Maintenance Manager of the Year Award-an award that has become one of the most 
significant acknowledgements of outstanding individuals in our industry. In preparation for the 
presentation, Steven found from talking to co-workers or friends about today’s recipient that there 
were a number of qualities repeatedly mentioned: Driven, Supportive, generous, reliable, fair and 
knowledgeable. 
  
Steven stressed that these are great attributes for all leaders in our industry, and in looking at the 
names engraved on the CFMS award can all agree that all of our past recipients had the same types 
of qualities. 
 
Steven then recapped in detail the criteria to be eligible as a nominee for this award, reiterating that 
though Volvo Trucks Canada is very proud to sponsor this award, Volvo does not participate in the 
selection process.  . An independent judging committee comprised of trade journalists and past award 
recipients conducts this task. A task that is not taken lightly. Steve thanked all involved for their time 
and commitment to the process. (Go to: cfmseminar.com for more details) 
 

http://www.cfmseminar.com/
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(Continued on next page). 
 
 

FLEET MAINTENANCE MANAGER OF THE YEAR 
(Continued from previous page) 

 
 
 
Steve then proceeded to talk about the 2014 Canadian Fleet Maintenance Manager of the year: 
 MR.Lloyd DeMerchant of Penske Truck Leasing Canada! 
 
In congratulating Lloyd, Steven stated that Lloyd began his career in the trucking industry, working 
with his father over 25 years ago, and has been with Penske for the past 18 years. Just being 
nominated demonstrates the respect he has garnered from his peers.  
Lloyd oversees 23 maintenance facilities in Eastern Canada, maintaining a fleet of approximately 
8000 pieces of equipment, consisting of class 8 tractors, straight trucks and trailers. 

 
Lloyd is a family man and resides in Burlington Ontario with his wife Shelly and his 3 Children, 
Britney, Darrian, and Dawson. 
Lloyd is an avid guitar player and has a passion for music, has been described as a “Gear Head” and 
loves his Mustang! 
  
           Steven DeSousa presentation to Lloyd DeMerchant (R) 

Lloyd actively promotes 
the truck and coach trade 
to our future technicians at 
Centennial College and the 
Bramalea Secondary 
school. 
At Penske Lloyd 
implemented a PM 
certification program and 
was able to have all 
technicians certified within 
a 12 month period and was 
instrumental in the roll out 
of the company’s new 
parts inventory system. 
Lloyd also mentors other 
service managers to help 
raise levels to meet 
stringent quality 
standards.” 



Automotive Transportation Service Superintendents’ Association 
 

 

Golf Tournament 
Tuesday September 9, 2014 

 

Nobleton Lakes Golf Club 
Hwy 27, Nobleton, ON 

 

 

One of the main social events of the A.T.S year is the annual Golf Tournament.  Tickets are limited to the first 
240 golfers – on a first come, first served basis – so reserve your foursomes now!  To assist in making for a 
successful tournament, we are again inviting 27 of our supporters to sponsor 27 holes.  For further 
information, please contact Brian Sibbald at 905-302-5470 or bsibbald@cogeco.ca. 
 

COMPANY NAME: ________________________________________________________________________ 
ADDRESS:   ________________________________________________________________________________ 
  ________________________________________________________________________________ 
CONTACT PERSON: ________________________________________________________________________ 
BUS. TEL: __________________________ EMAIL: _____________________________________________ 
 

TEE-OFF TIME:  9:30 AM, SHOTGUN START 
SCRAMBLE BEST BALL FORMAT 

FOURSOME NAMES: 
1. 2. 

3. 4. 
 

Soft Spikes are MANDATORY!   Jeans are not allowed on the golf course. 
 

 

METHOD OF PAYMENT  
  CREDIT CARD:   VISA  MASTERCARD  

NAME ON CARD:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

CARD NO.:            _____________________________________    3 digit Security Code: ____________  

SIGNATURE:         _____________________________________    EXPIRY (MM/YY)   _______________ 

  CHEQUE Payable to “Toronto A.T.S.”  - Allow sufficient time for processing and mailing 
 

Please complete this form and do one of the following: 
• Fax to:  519-396-5214 
• Email to:  ats.cfms@bmts.com 
• Mail to:  Toronto A.T.S, 14 Broomfield Court., Brampton ON  L6Z 1T5 

Optionally, you may call Dave Cook @ 519-396-5219 to arrange payment.  Payment must be received prior to 
release of tickets.  No cancellation or refunds after Aug. 10, 2014. 

TICKETS: 
$160.00pp*, includes golf, cart and dinner 

* A “Regular” ATSSA Member, in current/good Association standing, 
may purchase one ticket for personal use for $140. 

$65.00pp dinner only 

Rear of 
Card 

mailto:ats.cfms@bmts.com

